
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   All Bidders – RFP for Coach Disposition Services 
 
From:   Christopher Tomlinson, Executive Director 
 
Re:    Cancellation of SRTA Solicitation No. 19-131 
 
Date:   May 16, 2019 
 
 
Pursuant to Part 1, Section 2.8 (Reserved Rights), the above-referenced solicitation has 
been cancelled.  SRTA has determined that it is not in its best interests to award a contract 
at this time. 
 
SRTA intends re-solicit this procurement under a new solicitation number in May 2019. 
Please monitor the SRTA webpage for information on the new solicitation.  
 
SRTA greatly appreciates the interest and efforts of all the Bidders. 
 
 


